
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hillside Junior School 

Weekly Bulletin 
Week 14 – 14th December 2018  

Pupil Desks for Sale—£5 only 
If you would like to buy a classroom desk and/or chair 
please contact Mrs Sweeney in the school office. The desks 
can be collected on 21st December 2018 or alternatively on 
7th January 2019.  

Diary Dates  
December: 
Thurs 20th Dec—Carol Service at Emmanuel Church—
1.30pm  
Fri 21st Dec—End of Term—1.30pm 
January 2019: 
Mon 7th Jan—School starts 8.50am 

PTA Events 2018-19  
Please see below all the events arranged by the PTA 
for this academic year.   
18th January – Race Night – 7.30pm  
14th February – Non-uniform Valentine’s Day  
15th March – Red Nose Day 
29th March – Surprise Room for Mother’s Day 
4th April – Easter Fair/Cake Stall and Raffle 
23rd May – Non-uniform Crazy Hair Day 
14th June – Surprise Room for Father’s Day 
12th July – Non-uniform Day 
12th July – Mini Summer Fair 
22nd July – Year 6 Leavers’ BBQ 
 

Michael Sobell Teddies  
We are still selling Christmas teddies for £2 
to support The Michael Sobell Hospice charity.  The 
hospice provides a centre of excellence for specialist 
palliative care services enhancing the care of patients 
with life limiting illness and support for their families 
and carers.  

Carol Service 
This wonderful event is taking place on  
Thursday  20th December at 1.30pm 
at Emmanuel Church.  The whole school attend and we 
really hope parents and family members are able to join us.   

Christmas Showcase 
We hope you all enjoyed the Christmas Showcases 
this week.  The children were amazing and we are 
extremely proud of them.  Class photos from the 
showcase will be available for sale from the School 
Office on Monday 17th December at 3pm at a cost of 
£2 per photograph. 

Clubs 
All clubs including Cookie and IXL have now finished 
for this term.  All children need to be collected at 
3.20pm with the exception of the last day of term 
when school finishes at 1.30pm. Please don’t forget to 
sign up for the clubs starting in January 2019. 
 

Surprise Room & Christmas 
Mini-Fair  
Thank you to everyone for supporting our Christmas 
events last week. The Surprise Room raised £758.00 
and the Mini Christmas Fair £642.28!  The PTA are 
amazing and their fundraising benefits all the children 
in both schools.  Thank you again for your continued 
support.   

Lost Property 
All lost property if not claimed will be disposed of on Fri-
day 21st December.  Thank you. 

Attendance Reports 
Traffic Light Attendance letters will be sent home with 
your child on Monday 17th December.   
The calculation dates are from 3th September until 
14th December.   


